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(CIARA)  

   

CIARA Meeting Notes 01/06/2018 
• The meeting was called to order by Wayne Polakoff, KD9BUX, at 10:11 AM. At Fire Station 44 

in the EOC at Carmel. 

• The Club approved the meetings from the last official meeting. 

• The Treasurer’s report was not available due to a change in Treasures.  Steve Skinner, AC9AM, 
will take over the Treasurer’s office. 

• The schedule ro CIARA for 2018 has changed a bit from the previous time it was created.  It now 
follows the RACES schedule for this year. CIARA has the room at Fire Station 76 for the rest of 
the year.  However, some of the locations for the meeting will vary as the RACES events vary.   

• The Club will try to get the Field Day site at IU Health Carmel where it was last year.  In August 
we may take a trip to the National Weather Service.   

• RACES and the Club will be participating on the two Hamilton County safety days  

• The review class for Technician has been moved from January to February.   It will be on 
February 17th and will start at 8:00 AM.  Testing will be start at 4:30 PM.  Licensing changes for 
all classes will be available for testing. 

• The Sam Costa Mini Marathon will be in March.   

• The Carmel Marathon will be in April.   

• It was suggested that we should have a show and tell session at our meetings.  We will start this 
next month. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 10:44 AM by Wayne Polakoff, KD9BUX.   

 

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 
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